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Harrisburg, IL, August 1, 2008 - Mississippi Bluffs District Ranger announces the re-

opening of the Pine Hills Campground.  Forest Road #236 between the Trail of Tears State 

Forest Road and McGee Hill in Union County, Illinois is now open to vehicular traffic.  

The road repairs continue on Forest Road #236, therefore, stay alert and use caution when 

traveling in this area.  For updates on the status of Forest Road #236, you can contact the 

Mississippi Bluffs Ranger Station at (618) 833-8576 or the Murphysboro Work Center at (618) 

687-1731. 
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